
Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division

As a General Chairperson, I am proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART 
Transportation Division.

My Office had the privilege of working with Brother Ferguson fighting for members in the 
National Contract Negotiations theater and several other territory specific issues that affected 
the membership. Brother Ferguson possesses the leadership and knowledge that is required to 
continue the progress in improving the working conditions for the SMART-TD membership.

With Brother Fergusons keen leadership traits, he has set the bar for other labor unions in the 
country. Through building countless sought after relationships with the membership, policy 
makers and other labor organizations SMART Transportation Division has become the 
paradigm in labor organization’s functionality and purpose. 

Further, Brother Ferguson through his many years working in local and general levels of the 
organization gained an irreplaceable knowledge of transportation collective bargaining, dispute 
resolution, and regulatory policies that will continue to provide the vehicle for further progress in 
betterment of the workplace. 

There is only one candidate, and that is why I ask you, to join me in voting for Brother Ferguson 
as President of SMART Transportation Division.

Sincerely,

Tommy Gholson

Tommy Gholson
General Chairperson


